
 

COVID-19 update 
The health and safety of staff and clients is our top priority 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
15 June 2020 
 
AGILE WEEK – BLUE TEAM 
 

Activities underway 
 

Many activities are underway as State Library prepare for reopening additional spaces. 
This morning we participated in the Queensland Cultural Centre Incident Management 
Team COVID19 Desktop Exercise led by Arts Queensland. The exercise included 

testing State Library’s response to different scenarios. 
 
As part of the COVID-Safe Site Plan approval process, later this week Queensland 
Health and Workplace Health and Safety Queensland will inspect State Library and 

Anzac Square Memorial Galleries to ensure we meet the standards required. 

COVID-19 staff updates webpage 

Visit the COVID-19 staff updates webpage for the latest updates and all you need to 
know about working from home, wellbeing and building access.  

 
It includes useful links including the new COVID Risk Assessment template and 
procedure, How Tos, an archive of COVID-19 staff emails and current messaging to our 
external audiences.   

 
Chit chat with the CEO 
 
Join me on Wednesday 17 June 12.30-1pm for Chit Chat with the CEO.   
You are welcome to join the zoom call and ask me about anything. Hopefully I will have 
a ready response - if not, I can follow up for you.  

  
Zoom Meeting  
https://zoom.us/j/96453762075?pwd=L0pOd05xT0lPc1haeHo3YmpVQU5sZz09 
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https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/staffupdates
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